Present:

LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS
Board Meeting
Sept. 14, 1993

Susan Marshall, Kathy Sarensen, Kathleen Owen, Terri
Melrose, Barbara Ohlsen, Ellen Spycher, Phyllis McPherron

The meeting was opened at 7 PM. The minutes of the last meeting (8/10/93)
were approved as read. The treasurer’s report showed a balance of %$2,390.85.

The Kate Beck Memarial Fund was discussed. It was decided to use the fund to
have all LWV materials on recycled paper. Such materials will state, "Printed
on Recycled Paper from the Kate Beck Fund".

Membership — a calling of all members is in progress. The notice regarding
dues on the front page of "The Voter" has helped bring in dues money. The
Directory is being completed. Any corrections should be given to Cindy

Reynolds.

Programs

Sept. 21, 93 Dr. Ragsdale, School Supt., will speak to LWV members and
guests. Phaone calls to members to invite and clarify the time
will be made.

Oct. 14, 93 School Board candidates at the Public Library

Oct, 19, 93 Issues facing the Macon County Board, Rob Owen, County Board
Chair, noon meeting

Nov. 146, 93 Income Tax Reform, Debbie Rug from the State LWV Committee on
Tax Reform.

Voter registration - 113 people were registered at the school registrations in

August. There will be registration at the Mall on Sept. 25 and 2é6.

‘Vol unteers are needed.

Regionals 1993 are in Lincoln on Oct. 2. LWV will pay for all those wishing
to go.

Candidates Forum — Oct. 14,793 Sponsored by the LWV, NAACP, PTA, and the
Public Library. All the candidates were sent 5 questions to be answered and
returned by Sept 15. 0Only 4 have responded so far. The answers will be
compiled and handed out the night of the forum. A signer must be present if
requested.
is made.

LWV will contact possible signers to be present if such a request

Press release will be Oct 1, deadline for request for signer Oct 7.
Kathy Sorensen will be the moderator, there will be no opening remarks,
question and answer time followed by closing remarks by each of the 13
candidates.
will be a drawing for the order to sit and closing remarks. A letter will be
sent to the candidates with the agenda. WDZ and cable TV will be asked if
they want to cover the forum live.

Lucille Crow and Ann Limerick will be the time keepers. There
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Y

Tax Reform — A letter to the editor was discussed.

Children at Risk — na report

Dctober Voter — Bring any information to the Sept 21 meeting.

Finance Drive — need names to send for contributions. Will start in Octaober.
Bring names to the Sept. 21 meeting.

There will be no Board meeting in October.

Respectfully submitted,

Phyllis McPherron
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Present: Susan Marshall, Kathy Sorensen, Kathleen Owen, Terri
Melrose, Barbara Ohlsen, Ellen Spycher, Phyllis McPherron

The meeting was opened at 7 PM. The minutes of the last meeting (8/710/93)
were approved as read. The treasurer’s report showed a balance of %$2,390.85.

The Kate Beck Memarial Fund was discussed. It was decided to use the fund to
have all LWV materials on recycled paper. Such materials will state, "Printed
on Recycled Paper from the Kate Beck Fund".

Membership — a calling of all members is in progress. The notice regarding
dues on the front page of "The Voter" has helped bring in dues money. The
Directory is being completed. Any corrections should be given to Cindy
Reynolds.

Programs

Sept. 21, 93 Dr. Ragsdale, School Supt., will speak to LWV members and
guests. Phane calls to members to invite and clarify the time
will be made.

Oct. 14, 93 School Board candidates at the Public Library

Oct, 19, 93 Issues facing the Macon County Board, Rob Owen, County Board
Chair, noon meeting

NMov. 14, 93 Income Tax Reform, Debbie Rug from the State LWV Committee on
Tax Reform.

Voter registration - 113 people were registered at the school registrations in
August. There will be registration at the Mall on Sept. 25 and 26.
Valunteers are needed.

Regionals 1993 are in Lincoln on Oct. 2. LWV will pay for all those wishing
to go.

Candidates Forum - Oct. 14,793 Sponsored by the LWV, NAACP, PTA, and the
Public Library. All the candidates were sent 5 questions to be answered and
returned by Sept 15. Only 4 have responded so far. The answers will be
compiled and handed out the night of the forum. A signer must be present if
requested. LWV will contact possible signers to be present if such a request
is made. Press release will be Oct 1, deadline for request for signer Oct 7.
Kathy Sorensen will be the moderator, there will be no opening remarks,
question and answer time followed by closing remarks by each of the 13
candidates. Lucille Crow and Ann Limerick will be the time keepers. There
will be a drawing for the order to sit and closing remarks. A letter will be
sent to the candidates with the agenda. WDZ and cable TV will be asked if
they want to cover the forum live.

Tax Reform — A letter to the editor was discussed.
Children at Risk - no report
October Voter — Bring any information to the Sept 21 meeting.

Finance Drive — need names to send for contributions. Will start in October.
‘Bring names to the Sept. 21 meeting.

There will be no Board meeting in October.
Respectfully submitted,

Phyllis McPherron



